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Dear Dr. Béyer:

As you may recall, I wrote you a year ago asking for your advice in the
jdentification of a deep gorgonian species from Cozumel Island, Mexico. We
Keep working on different aspects of the biology and ecology of shallow-water
gorgonians from the reefs off the Mexican Caribbean coast. The species list
for the zone is still incomplete and at present we have identified 42
gorgonian species, without considering the non-sybiotic ones.

Recently we found two different specimens that were completely new for
us and I failed to identified them, One belongs to the genus Plexaura and
the other to Eunicea, but no one fits the species already described. The one
which I belive is a Plexaura resembles very much to the Plexaura "A" found by
H. Lasker off Panama's Atlantic coast. We have seen colonies of this species
aggregated in one place only, while the Eunicea is a very uncommon specimen
which we had seen it only once. I found both specimens very intevesting and
that is why I am bothering you again and taking your time asking for advice in
the identification of both colonies.

I am sending you a branch of each colony and if you are interested in
studying these gorgonians, we will gratefully send you more specimens.

I would greatlly appreciate your help in the identification of these
specimens, and I thank you in advance for your advice.

/)

O
“n
>
W)
i

1
Sincerely yours, ;ﬁixdlxg = iAaates 1 79Q .
/ YA AL ' ﬁ AL ARl Gt L ey AT
M.S, EDUARDO MARTIN CHAVEZ, / :

il
S
Y
A

EMC#*mds




